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From: OPA Resource

Sent: Tuesday, July 17, 2012 5:13 PM
To: 'Sharondschroeder@knology.net'
Subject: Made in Japan

Hello Sharon,

The Office of Public Affairs at the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) has received
your email inquiring about qualifying for disability program.

The type of program you are looking for does not fall under the responsibilities of the
NRC. We suggest you contact the Department of Defense. You can reach them by email
at www.defense.gov or by phone at 703-571-3343.

We wish you the best in your endeavor.
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